
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Expression of Condolence for 
Marie Ellen MacEwan by Toronto City Council 

 
 
Moved by: Councillor Joe Cressy 
 
Seconded by: 

 
Councillor Mike Layton  

 
 
The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the 
passing of Marie Ellen MacEwan on June 28, 2021. 
 
Marie was a manager of marketing for the SickKids Foundation, where she worked for 
over twelve years. Marie raced and taught sailing at the Kingston Yacht Club, and lived 
an active lifestyle, having completed many successful triathlons, culminating with the 
Muskoka Half Ironman in the summer of 2018. Marie is survived by her husband Willie 
Macrae, and children Elle and Rylin.  
 
The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City 
Council, our sincere sympathy to the family of Marie Ellen MacEwan. 
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